
County Council – 6 February 2024 
 
Cabinet’s report paragraph 2 – Reconciling Policy, Performance and Resources 
 
Additional Cabinet recommendation: 
 
 
(12)  Agree to welcome the indication of the additional social care grant which 

would reduce our need to draw on reserves, and that, once the final amount 
has been confirmed and the Council’s end of year financial position 
ascertained, a report be brought to Cabinet to consider further investment in 
highway maintenance to support our initiative for visibly better roads. 

 


